
                                                           

               

           BRIGHTON HALF MARATHON YOUTH RACE SUNDAY 25th FEBRUARY 2024 

PARTICIPANT FINAL INSTRUCTIONS 

Dear Parent/Carer/Runner 

Thank you for entering the 2024 Brighton Half Marathon Youth races.  With race day fast 

approaching please find below the information you will need to prepare you.  
 

RACE PACK 
 

You must bring your race pack with you on the day.  Your Race Pack will contain:  

• Race Number (including timing chip)  

• Numbered wristband (to be worn by the parent) 

• Colour coded T-shirt (must be worn at the event) 

The medical details must be completed on the back of the race number, and the race number 

must be pinned to the front of the child’s T-shirt. 

The Race T-shirts provided must be worn on race day, please note you will not be able to swap 

your T-shirt for a different size.  

The wristband MUST be worn by the adult who will be collecting your child after their race – 

and we will only repatriate your child to the person wearing this wristband. 

RACE DAY 

Your dedicated meeting point is the Youth Race marquee which will be located on Hove 

Lawns, adjacent to Grand Avenue. What3Words location ///below.minute.farms 
 

You must arrive no later than 8.30am so that you are ready for the safety briefing.   
 

Due to limited space, only one adult can accompany the child in the Youth Race marquee. 
 

The marquee can be used for storing belongings during your race and will always be staffed 

by one of our team, however, please do not leave valuables.   
 

KEY TIMES 
 

Start Time Activity 

08:00 Youth Race Marquee and Helpdesk open 
08:40 Participant briefing 

08.50 Warm Up  
09:00 Race Start 
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09.01 Race Start 13-14 Years Red 

09.02 Race Start 11-12 Years Turquoise Blue 

09.03 Race Start 9-10 Years Fern Green 

09.04 Race Start 7- 8 Years Orange 
 



                                                           

RACE VILLAGE MAP 

 
 

REPATRIATION – Meet your runner. 
 

When competitors finish their race, they will receive a medal, a goody bag and a can of water, 

they will then be marshalled back to the Youth Race marquee compound to repatriation 

where you will be reunited with them.  

Please be patient and help us make the process quick and efficient.  
 

Important: 

Only the person with the wristband must come to repatriation to collect their child. 

You must go to the gate with the number that matches the last number on your wristband. 

Once we have checked your wristband against the child’s race number, they will be 

repatriated back to you.  

Any child not collected 30 minutes after the finish of their race will be treated as a ‘lost child’. 
 

CHILD SAFETY 

Runner safety is our number one priority. There will be marshals along the course, a lead bike 

ahead of the race and a course marshal sweeping the last runner. The event marshals can be 

identified by red/or yellow high vis, the event management team will be in orange high vis. 

In the event of a lost child please speak to the nearest event management team or marshal. 
 

SPECTATORS  

The route is an out and back with runners turning just before they reach the Peace Statue, 

please spectate on the south side of the prom ensuring that you always stay behind the cones.  
 

PRESENTATIONS 

Prizes will be presented to the top 3 boys and girls of each age category.  The presentation 

will take place in the Youth Race Marquee compound at 09:45am 
 

CONTACT US 

If you have any queries or questions for us prior to race day, please feel free to email us at: 

info@brightonhalfmarathon.com 

We look forward to meeting you on race day! – The Race Team. 


